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5 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

I would like to thank all parents and carers for their sensible approach to the ongoing wider concerns 

regarding the coronavirus. Alongside other local schools we continue to follow the Department of Education 

and Public Health England Advice, which is regularly updated.  

 

Public Health England  

The current guidance is to use the NHS 111 online coronavirus service or call NHS 111 should you have any 

concerns. In school we continue to remind children and staff of effective hand washing and hand hygiene as 

the most important preventative measure as recommended by public health England. Latest information and 

advice can also be found at: www.gov.uk/coronavirus  

 

Department for Education Guidance  

Coronavirus – Advice for all early years providers, schools and further education providers. The government is 

closely monitoring the spread of the Coronavirus and is taking action at home and abroad. The overall risk of 

Coronavirus to the UK remains moderate.  

  

Advice for parents/guardians  

You should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your children catching the Coronavirus. There is no 

reason why your children should not continue to attend their early years, school or further education setting 

as normal. We will continue to update parents if the Department of Education advice changes and we thank 

you for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Headteacher 

 
 

http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

